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Final Newsletter of the Year  

End of Year Reports  Key Dates  

It’s hard to believe that the year has (nearly) come to an end already. On behalf of the 

staff team and governors, I’d like to thank you all for the unwavering support you give 

our school; we are so grateful for all that you do and for working in true partnership 

with us. I also wish to pay homage to our children who are truly amazing; their confi-

dence, resilience and enthusiasm is genuinely inspirational. I also wish to thank our 

wonderful staff team whose hard work, devotion, care and commitment provides the 

very best for our children, and to our governors whose support, advice and dedication is 

resolute.  For the staff who are leaving us at the end of this academic year to begin new 

challenges, I wish you well and thank you for everything you have done for our school. 

Goodbye and good luck to Mr. Moody, Mrs Davidson in the School Office, and to Mr 

Vaughan and Mrs McCormack from our Midday Supervision team.  

At the end of the day next Wednesday, we’ll also wave goodbye to our Year 6 children 
and their families. We wish them every success on their new adventure and hope they 
enjoy and relish all the opportunities that secondary education will bring. This means 
we also say goodbye to some families for the last time too.  

To the: Aluko, Anderson, Borek, Brown, Chidlow, Cope, Dakin, Davies, Dawson, Dun-
worth, Freidenberg, Gill, Godman, Gorski, Hopley, Hughes, Jimmy, Kaminska, Keegan, 
Keveris, Kozera, Kupaj, Millard, Mucha, Neal, Purnell, Richardson, Rodenby, Ross, Sar-
kany, Shalvi, Shibu, Tsiolas, Waseem and Zapal  families you will be greatly missed. 
Please don’t be strangers.  

To our other Year 6 families with siblings, we look forward to continuing to work in 
partnership with you next year.  

All children will come home today 
with their End of Year Report. If 
you wish to discuss any aspect of 
your child’s report, please liaise 
directly with their class teacher.  

Monday 25th July: Year 6 Production @ 4pm.   

Tuesday 26th July: Year 6 Leavers’ Party until 8.30pm.   

Wednesday 27th July: Year 6 Leavers’ Mass @ 9:30am.  

Monday 5th September: School re-opens for all children. Start 
dates have been communicated to Nursery parents separately.  



Nottinghamshire Library Summer Reading Challenge  

Word of the Week 

Next week our Word of the Week is Happy which 
will form the basis of our acts of collective worship 
throughout the week.  

Holy Mass 

A Whole School Mass, led by our Year 6s, will 
take place on the last day of term, Wednesday 
27th July at 9.30am. All are welcome to join 
us.   

Contact:
To book your place:
Facebook – GCT Sports
Email - gctsportscoaching@gmail.com
Phone - 07899247676

Camp 1 – 9th, 10th & 11th August 
Camp 2 – 23rd, 24th & 25th August

9am-3pm (8am early drop off)

£20 per day 
£50 for the week 

For sibling discount 
please contact us

Location:
All Saints Catholic Academy 

Broomhill Lane 
Mansfield 
NG19 6BW 

Summer Sports Camp @ All Saints’ 

With the summer holidays just around the corner, the information below may be of interest to you.  

The Summer Reading Challenge is back in libraries 
across the country this summer! This year, the theme 
is science and innovation.  

How does it work?  

 Children sign up at any Nottinghamshire 
library to start their challenge;  

 They borrow books from the library;  
 For every book read, children will pick up 

stickers along with other rewards as the 
progress through the challenge;  

 Every child who completes the challenge by 
reading six library books receives a medal 
and a certificate.  

Find out more about the Summer Reading Challenge 
and the activities we have planned at: 

www.inspireculture.org.uk/summerreadingchallenge 
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